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WESTERN COLORADO CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION 
GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 81501 

ADDRESS REPLY TO: P. 0, Box 694 

February 5, 1979 

Mesa County Commissioners 
County Court House 
Grand Junction, Co. 81501 

Dear County Commissioners: 

I am writing this letter for the Board of Directors of the 
Western Colorado Contractors Association. 

The Board would like you to know that the Association is hopeful 
of any early settlement as to the management of the proposed 
new sewer plant. We feel that this is one of the most pressing 
problems in our valley today. It needs to move foreward now. 

If I or any of the other members of this Association can 
assist in any way, let me know and I will convey the need to 
our membership. 

Sincerely, 

CLiante, egutt 
Duane Scott, 
Western Colorado Contractors Ass'n 
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